
Bathurst Inlet Developments (1984) Ltd 

   Box 820, Yellowknife, NT 

       X1A 2N6 

 

April 22, 2016 

Peter Kydd, M.Sc. 

Director of Wildlife Management  

Nunavut Wildlife Management Board 

 

RE: Upcoming TAH hearings on the Bathurst Caribou 
Herd. 

 

Dear Mr. Kydd; 

My company has had a working relationship with the 
Burnside Hunters and Trappers Association for 18 years 
now and we have worked hard to develop their hunts for 
Muskox, Caribou, Wolf and Grizzly. 

We have also in the past two years worked with the 
Umingmaktok HTO on the caribou hunts. 



There are upcoming hearings that NWMB is having 
regarding a TAH on the Bathurst Caribou Herd. 

We along with the two HTO’s, we are the most affected 
by this proposal. As pointed out in the GN submission 
there is currently less than 100 animals being taken from 
what is now called the Bathurst herd and almost 100% of 
that is through our hunts in cooperation with the HTO’s. 

Therefore I would like to formally request to be allowed 
to do a presentation on this matter to the board and the 
public at the upcoming meetings. 

I believe we will provide very important data to the 
board to help it make a informed decision. 

Can you please let me know it this is approved and if so 
what other information I may need. 

Sincerely, 

Boyd Warner 

President 

Bathurst Inlet Developments. 

 


